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Notice to Mariners No 21/23 Out Skerries Nav Buoy off station. 
 

Mariners are advised that the Out Skerries SE Entrance No.1 buoy remains off station. 

 

Chart for demonstration purposes only to indicate charted location of beacon. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with extreme caution. The beacon will be reinstated as soon as 

practicable.  

 

 

A full list of current Local Notices to Mariners can be found at; 

Local Notices to Mariners – Shetland Islands Council 

https://www.shetland.gov.uk/downloads/download/1504/local-notices-to-mariners 

Or by contacting 

Reception, 

Ports & Harbours Operations, 

Port Administration Building, 

Sella Ness, Shetland ZE2 9QR. 

Tel. 01806 244200 

 

Ports and Harbours Operations 

Shetland Islands Council 

https://www.shetland.gov.uk/downloads/download/1504/local-notices-to-mariners

